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March 2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Highcliffe Sixth Form Oxbridge Information Evening 
 
As part of our University entrance programme in the Sixth Form we endeavour to start 
student preparation as early as possible. The school is holding an information evening for 
students considering applying to Oxford or Cambridge and your child has been identified as 
one of the highest achieving students in their year group and therefore could consider an 
application. This event will explain how the Highcliffe Sixth Form will help prepare them for 
an Oxbridge application. 
 

Our ‘Aspiring to Study at Oxbridge’ programme has been running for several years and the 
Sixth Form has a good success rate in placing students at both Oxford and Cambridge 
Universities. 
 

If your child is considering Oxbridge after A levels in our Sixth Form, then we would like to 
invite you and your child to an information seminar on Wednesday 13th March from 
6.00pm – 7.00pm in the Sixth Form Study Centre. 
 

The evening will consist of talks and discussion with current Oxbridge applicants in Year 13 
as well as a talk from a former Highcliffe Sixth Form student who is currently studying at 
Cambridge University. 
 

Refreshments will be served on arrival. We very much look forward to seeing you and 
request that you register online to confirm your place at 
https://forms.office.com/e/fc62D1yUQ2  
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs A Lee 
Oxbridge Programme Coordinator 

https://forms.office.com/e/fc62D1yUQ2

